From: MitchellsFish Huts [

Sent: January 17, 2025 10:27 PM
To: Fernando Lamanna <Fernando.Lamanna@brock.ca>
Subject: Re: Fish hut Operator Lease

Good Evening Fernando,

Thank you for your email and | am happy to submit a request in writing. Please let me
know if this is sufficient enough for your next Council meeting.

Hello All, my name is Justin Jarvis and | have purchased Mitchell’s Fish Huts from Brad
Garringer and am now the rightful owner. With this | wish to use the same access as he has in
past years. | am writing to request continuance of the Fish Hut Lease on the north shore beach
and use of the harbour for the 2025 Ice Hut Season. | have submitted my business insurance
to the township of Brock in anticipation of being granted the lease. We would like to keep 4
minnow cribs in the exact location that Mr. Garringer has placed them in previous years.
Please let me know if you need any further information from myself and | will be happy to
provide it. Lastly, | intend to respect and follow township rules and regulations in regards to

the operation and use of your land.

Thank you in advance
Justin Jarvis

Mitchell’s Fish Huts





